
MEMORANDUM 

To:   File No. S7-10-22  

From:  Robert Cobbs Counsel to Commissioner Caroline Crenshaw U.S. Securities and 
Exchange Commission  

Date: July 7, 2022 

Re:  Meeting with Representatives of the Institute of Chartered Accountants in England and  
  Wales 

On July 7, 2022 Commissioner Caroline A. Crenshaw and Robert Cobbs from Commissioner Crenshaw’s 
office met telephonically with Iain Wright, Robert Hodgkinson, Nigel Sleigh-Johnson, John Boulton, 
Sarah Prescott. 

Among the topics discussed was the Commission’s proposed rule on the Enhancement and 
Standardization of Climate-Related Disclosures for Investors. 

 


